



Friday, 08 February 2019

Dave Chaplin

E.mail: request-544856-d34c7506@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Dave

Freedom of Information Act Request: Our ref #1472

Thank you for your FOI request regarding assessments around off-payroll working. You requested a monthly breakdown, from April 2017, of the number of assessments conducted by us, together with the number of assessments that are considered to be inside IR35 and the number that are outside IR35.

Please find below our response:

April 2017. 1 undertaken, outside IR35

May 2017. 9 undertaken. 8 outside, 1 inside IR35

August 2017. 1 undertaken, outside IR35 September 2018. 1 undertaken, outside IR35

I hope that this response answers your request, however please let me know if it does not. If you are unhappy with the Trust's response you can appeal to:

Paul Athey, Acting Chief Executive The Royal Orthopaedic NHS Foundation Trust Trust Headquarters Bristol Road South Birmingham B31 2AP

If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter.

Further details can be found on the website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/

Yours sincerely

Simon Grainger-Lloyd

Associate Director of Governance & Company Secretary

Sak Guigh-Li